
 

 

 
 

Thank you for supporting our Celebrate Christmas gifts projects at Kerrybrook Apartments  and Colonial 

Hills Elementary School.  We are grateful for your continued prayers for One Way International and your 

amazing generosity.  We wish you a healthy and happy 2021! 

 

We’re excited to share with you: 

411 gift bags were delivered to Colonial Hills students!                                                 

96 gift bags were given to Colonial Hills staff!             

Taco breakfast was provided for 96 Colonial Hills staff 

with 2021 student artwork calendars! 

 

     
47 personalized gift bags were given to Kerrybrook children ages 0-18 including:                                                          

47—$10 McDonald’s gifts cards for each                                                                                                              

19—$50 HEB gift cards for the families                                                                                                  

28—$25 HEB gift cards for all other Kerrybrook residents! 

 

Teen Time students continued to be faithful coming to learn about the                                       

Bible and how to live life following Jesus daily.  After Christmas break,                                                    

we planned to resume Teen Time in January but with a rise in Covid 19 

numbers in San Antonio, our restart date was postponed until February.  

Please pray for these students and their families as they face life in such 

challenging times.  Pray that their faith will strengthen and grow in the 

Lord. 

Teen 

Time 



In January, I was able to record a Bible teaching lesson at The Christian 

School at Castle Hills for a chapel shown in classrooms on January 29.  It was 

amazing to join longtime friend and Elementary Principal Lisa Jacobs for the 

recording.  Things I have missed most because of Covid 19 are the opportuni- 

ties to teach God’s Word and the in-person contact with those to whom we 

minister.  I thank God for this exciting and special chapel opportunity. 

 

  Our God has been faithful to the ministry of One Way International.  We 

continue to be available for all ministry opportunities which God sends our 

way through this pandemic.  We look forward to starting Kerrybrook Kids 

Club in the spring—continue to encourage staff at Colonial Hills Elementary 

through prayer, appreciation gifts, and communication with school staff—

pray for the opportunity to resume Kids Club at Colonial Hills Elementary 

School next fall—and look forward to all other assignments God gives us 

along the way.  

 

Thank you to those of you who have already made donations through Champions fore 

Charity on behalf of One Way International.  We so appreciate your gift.  This is our 

spring reminder for those of you who may still want to give with the +7% benefit. The 

opportunity runs through April.  See the enclosed brochure for more information.  

 

Please pray for: 

• continued opportunities for ministry in person and from a distance 

• health and safety of those we minister to and the staff of OWI 

• volunteers ready to come back as we are able to minister in person 

• new volunteers to join our teams—applications are being taken now 

• God’s direction to be the hands and feet of Jesus wherever He calls   

• continued prayer and financial support for One Way International 

 
 

We continue to love serving at Colonial Hills Elementary School and Kerrybrook Apartments.                                                            

We’re hoping to start Kids Club at Kerrybrook Apartments again in the spring if covid cases are down 

enough to safely bring the children together.                                                                                                                                                                   

Thank God with us for a new volunteer and  please pray for others to be comfortable enough to work with the 

children, teens, and adults again as more ministry activities reopen.                                                                                                                

We are so thankful for your interest and sacrificial investment in the work of One Way International. 
Love  

With gratitude and appreciation, Joyce Velasquez—Executive Director 


